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In celebrity news, former Bachelorette contestant Peter Weber
will take on the mantle as the season 24 Bachelor. Weber was
previously on Hannah Brown’s season of The Bachelorette and
finished in third place. According to UsMagazine.com, Weber
stated that Brown inspired him to take the role noting that
“Brown’s commitment to remaining ‘100 percent unapologetically
herself’ from night one until the final rose inspired him to
pursue the same goal during his turn as the lead.” Weber was a
fan  favorite  during  Brown’s  season,  especially  after  she
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revealed  that  they  had  slept  together  four  times  in  a
windmill. Perhaps this time Weber will fall in love and we’ll
have a new celebrity couple to keep tabs on!

In celebrity news, Peter Weber is
the  new  Bachelor.  What  are  some
unique  ways  to  go  about  finding
love?

Cupid’s Advice:

Peter Weber is on the search for true love. While we may not
be able to go on a publicly televised search, we can still
find love. If your dating history consists of relationships
that seem to fizzle after the first few dates, Cupid has some
dating advice to help you find love in new and exciting ways:

1. Take a class: Do you like painting? Or maybe dancing or
sports? An easy way to meet someone new is to take a class on
something you’re interested in. If you’re both in the same
class that means you already have one thing in common which
will make it easier to break the ice.

Related Link: Celebrity News: Miley Cyrus & Kaitlynn Carter
Step Out for Date Night in Matching Outfits

2. Go to parties: Maybe you can throw one or just go to one
you were invited to. Parties are a relaxed environment where
you can meet people with no immediate commitment. Parties are
basically speed dating rounds but with good music and drinks.

Related  Link:  Celebrity  News:  Hayden  Panettiere  Spotted
Holding Hands with Boyfriend Brian’s Brother After Drama

3. Post about your interests: Social media plays probably the
most crucial role when it comes to finding new love. Nearly
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everyone has some form of social media so posting about what
you enjoy can help catch the attention of someone who shares
similar interests.

What are some fun ways to meet someone new? Let us know in the
comments below!


